
BRIDGETON PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL 

PROJECT CHILD FIND 
Do you have or know of a preschool aged child aged 3-5, or school –aged child who may have a 

developmental delay? If so, our school’s child study team can help. 

A community-wide effort to find and help identify children who may be developmentally 

delayed in some way and in need of special education programs and services is now being 

conducted by our school district’s child study team. 

In many cases, the child who is identified early can be helped if special education is provided. 

Sometimes parents just need to know what special programs are available and how these 

programs may be obtained for the child. 

 

If you are concerned about what you should do, please call  

Dr. Valerie James-Kemp, Principal at 856-497-8202. 

 

For more information please visit: 

http://www.state.nj.us/education/specialed/childfind/fact_sheet.pdf 

 


